
 

 
 

 
Teaching, Learning & Relevance 

●​ High School credit recovery will be available to identified students needing this support 
structure.  Summer school will take place in the first two weeks of June, allowing 
students to make up a limited number of credits.  Key goals include:  maintain on track 
for graduation status, filling in learning gaps before the next school year, and maintaining 
students' ability to take courses focused on career readiness. 

 
The Whole Student 

●​ The Oneida County Sheriff’s Department conducted an informational assembly for the 
high school students and staff on Internet Crimes Against Children. The presentation 
raised awareness about the tactics offenders use to commit crimes online, shared 
strategies for staying safe on the internet, and outlined steps to take if you or someone 
you know becomes a victim of an online crime. 

●​ Senior Link Crew leaders were celebrated and recognized for their hard work and 
dedication to helping their peers during the Link Crew Transition Program. The students 
did a fantastic job mentoring and transitioning students. 

●​ On May 29th, Link Crew Leaders were selected. They attended the Spring Development 
training, where they learned about a Link Leader's importance, impact, and 
responsibilities and their impact on our building. Building community and trust as a 
leadership group begins during this training, and communicating essential dates and 
upcoming responsibilities. 
 

Communication & Community Engagement 
●​ The Graduation Commencement was held at 7:00 p.m. on May 23, marking a milestone 

for the Class of 2025. Eighty-five seniors proudly participated in the ceremony, 
celebrating their hard work, dedication, and achievements. We extend our heartfelt 
thanks to the many school organizations and departments that helped make this special 
evening possible, including the THS Band and Choir, National Honor Society, Class of 
2025 Advisers, Counseling Department, Maintenance Department, and Technology 
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Department. It was a night to remember and a true celebration of success for students, 
families, and the District! 

●​ The Senior Awards/Scholarship Ceremony was held on May 21st.  The event was 
attended by students, parents, and community scholarship representatives.  The THS 
Scholarship Program is an example of the community support THS students receive to 
acknowledge their academic achievements and support their future endeavors.   Thank 
you to THS Scholarship Coordinator, Michele Balda, along with Jen Beaumier, for their 
work to connect students with donors and assisting with the application process.  The 
Class of 2025 was awarded local scholarships that exceeded $157,885. This is an 
increase when compared to 2024. 

●​ On May 21st, the annual THS Senior Service Project took place, with students 
dedicating the day to serving a variety of local community organizations. Groups 
partnered with Tomahawk Mainstreet, the City of Tomahawk, the Tomahawk VFW, and 
the School District of Tomahawk. The Class of 2025 was grateful for the opportunity to 
give back to the community that has supported their journey and development 
throughout their K-12 education. Experiences like these highlight the importance of 
service learning in fostering civic responsibility, empathy, and real-world skills among 
students. 

 
District Workforce 

●​ Summer professional development plans have been identified and will continue to be 
developed over the summer as new opportunities come about.  Staff have created plans 
that include specific tasks to address their areas of growth, along with sessions to attend 
as a team for implementation in our building.  Another positive aspect of plans is that 
staff are learning from each other, as well as connecting with options sponsored by 
organizations outside the district. 
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